
Troy Loos Memorial Scholarship
 January 2024 

BE YOUR BEST ALL THE TIME 

SUCCESS IS A HABIT NOT AN ACT 

The Troy Loos Memorial Scholarship 

Troy Loos’s faith was profound and embedded in his daily routine and interactions. Troy treasured 

the time he spent with family and friends. He was caring, calm, and compassionate, and all those 

who met him left as a friend and as a better person. Troy had a passion for coaching and attending 

all the activities of his family. He had the ability to fix anything; there weren’t “problems” rather 

ways to make things better. He loved to solve problems and worked through challenges with a 

willful determination.  He treated math as a hobby and found great joy in solving mathematical 

equations. He was an engineer, dedicating his life to designing, creating and troubleshooting; but 

most importantly he loved God and wrapped his family in a cloak of love and strength. 

Catholic Central High School reminded Troy of his high school where he had amazing memories.  

The size, family-like atmosphere, the opportunity to make friends with all grades, and to be 

involved in so many areas were significant remembrances of his high school years. 

The recipient of this $1000 scholarship will be an incoming freshman that demonstrates hard work, 

the love of God and family, a determination to proactively accept mistakes and work to improve 

and implement solutions. 

 Preference will be given to someone with: 

1. Strong academic standing

2. Active involvement in sports

3. 2 letters of recommendations

a. one from a coach (listing team and sport)

b. one from a teacher

4. Writing a brief paragraph selecting one of the quotes below describing what it means to

you?

a. BE YOUR BEST ALL THE TIME

b. SUCCESS IS A HABIT NOT AN ACT

5. The completed application (on back)
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Name 

School 

Academic 
Standing 

List of 
Sports 
involvement 

Church 
Involvement 

Involvement 
in other 
activities 

Comments: 

*Please submit all application materials to the Admissions Office, no later than March

31st. The winner will be selected by the Loos family.


